
Town of Stratton 

Liquor Control Board 
June 5, 2017 

 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell, Greg Marcucci, and Chris Liller; and Clerk Kent Young. 

 

The Liquor Control Board met as warned at 7:30pm and considered approval of the 

following 2017 Liquor License: 

 

1
st
 Class Restaurant/ Bar Liquor License for Shorty’s Hospitality, LLC doing business as 

Verde’s 

 

All Selectmen present approved and signed the application.  The Clerk will process the 

application and ensure it is forwarded to the State for their approval. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:40pm. 

 

Minutes by: 

 

David Kent Young 
Town Clerk 


